

Name :

Class :

- I. Read carefully and choose the correct answer between a, b, c, d, or e!**

THE LEGEND OF CRYING STONE

Once upon a time, in a small village in Borneo Island, there lived a mother and her daughter. The daughter was popular among villagers because of her beautiful face but she has a bad behavior. She always spent her time in front of the mirror to admire her beautiful face. She never helped her mother to fulfill their daily needs. The daughter always made her mother sad. However, the mother still loved her very much.

One day, the girl asked her mother to buy her a new gown. The mother refused it because she had no money. Because the mother loved her daughter so much, she finally bought her a new gown.

Both went to the market. But the daughter asked her mother to walk behind because she was embarrassed if people saw them together. Once again, because of her love, the mother obeyed the daughter's request.

Along the way home, the daughter still walked in front of her mother. People passing asked about the woman behind her. The daughter answer that she was not her mother but her servant. The mother kept silent. But inside her deep heart, she prayed to the God to punish her daughter. Suddenly, her daughter's legs turned into stone. The daughter realized that it was because she had hurt her mother's feeling. She begged to her mother to forgive but it was too late. Slowly, her body also turned into stone. Though the daughter had become a stone, but the tears were still seen, which was why the stone was called Batu Menangis.

1. The generic structure of narrative text is....
 - a. Orientation – Complication – Resolution – Reorientation
 - b. Orientation – Events – Reorientation
 - c. Newsworthy events – Background events – Sources
 - d. General Classification – Description
 - e. General statement, explanation statement, and concluding statement.
2. What is the purpose of the narrative text?
 - a. To explain the story
 - b. To describe the story
 - c. To persuade the reader about the story
 - d. To amuse the reader about the story
 - e. The give explanations how things work and why things happen

3. Once upon a time, in a small village in Borneo Island, there lived a mother and her daughter. What is the underlined sentence?
- Past tense
 - Time conjunctions
 - Direct Speech
 - Action verbs
 - Adverb of time
4. Which one of the following statements is false about the daughter?
- She was popular.
 - She had a bad behavior.
 - She spent her time to help her mother.
 - She had a beautiful face.
 - She was embarrassed when the mother walked with her.
5. From the text we learn that....
- we must live alone.
 - we have to show off to others.
 - we must respect our parents.
 - we still need to buy things even though we don't have money.
 - we don't need other people's help in life.

II. Complete the following descriptive text with the suitable words provided in the box.

The Magic Paintbrush



Rose loved drawing. She was very poor and didn't have pens or pencils. She (1) _____ pictures in the sand with sticks. One day, (2) _____ saw Rose and said, 'Hello! Here's a paintbrush and some paper for you.'



'Thank you!' smiled Rose. She was so happy. 'Hmmm, what can I paint?' she (3) _____. She looked around and saw a duck on the pond. 'I know! I'll paint (4) _____!'

So she did. Suddenly, the duck flew off the paper and onto the pond. 'Wow!' she said. 'A magic paintbrush!'



Rose was a very kind girl and she painted pictures for everyone in her village. She painted a cow for (5) _____, pencils for the teacher and (6) _____ for all the children.



The king heard about the magic paintbrush and (7) _____ a soldier to find Rose. 'Come with me,' said the soldier. 'The king wants you to paint some money for him.'



'But he's already rich,' (8) _____ Rose. 'I only paint to help poor people.' But the nasty soldier took Rose to the king. 'Paint me a tree with lots of money on it,' he shouted.



Rose was brave and said, 'No!' So the king sent her to prison. But Rose (9) _____ a key for the door and a horse to help her escape. The king (10) _____ after her. So she painted a big hole, and splat! The king fell in.

Today, Rose only uses her magic paintbrush to help people who really, really need help.

a. Chased	b. said	c. sent	d. painted	e. an old woman
f. drew	g. toys	h. the farmer	i. a duck	j. thought